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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 038 s 2014

2015-2016 FULBRIGHT-PHILIPPINE AGRICULTURE SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

To : OIC, Assistant Superintendents
Education Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads

1. Enclosed is a letter from Esmeralda S. Cunanan, Executive Director, Philippine-American
Educational Foundation (PAEF), announcing the start of the competition for the 2015-2016
Fulbright-Philippine Agriculture Scholarship Program (FPASP) for advance research awards
in agriculture and fisheries in the United States.

2. For more information, please refer to the attached communication or visit the PAEF website
www. fulbright.org.ph.

3. Forinformation and wide dissemination.

NISIT, Ed.D.
Superintendent

A?MA
Schodls Divist



Philippine-American Educational Foundation

RD2014-729
January 15, 2014 17 - Jan
Dr. Carmelita T. Dulangon

OIC - Regional Director

Department of Education - Region VIII

Sudlon, Lahug

Cebu City

Dear Dr. Dulangon:

The Philippine-American Educational Foundation (PAEF, also referred to as the Fulbright Commission -
in the Philippines) is pleased to announce the start of the competition for the 2015-2016 Fulbright-
Philippine Agriculture Scholarship Program (FPASP) for advanced research awards in agriculture and
fisheries in the United States. Applications for these grants will be received by PAEF until June 30, 2014.

We very much appreciate the assistance you extended to PAEF in previous Fulbright scholarship
competitions. We request that you help us again in this year’s competition by encouraging qualified
applicants from your department/agency/unit to apply for the FPASP for advanced research in agriculture
and fisheries.

The Fulbright-Philippine Agriculture Scholarship Program (FPASP) aims to modernize the agriculture
and fisheries sectors of the Philippines by developing their human resource base through bilateral
educational exchanges between the U.S. and the Philippines. The objective of the grant is not only to
enable recipients to pursue particular fields of study/research but also to develop leaders in agriculture
and fisheries who can contribute to promoting better understanding between the Philippines and the
United States. Awards are made through open competition based on individual merit without regard to
race, color, gender, or creed. Under the 2015-2016 program, awards are given to Filipino professionals,
researchers, faculty, or doctoral students specializing in agriculture, fisheries and forestry fields to
conduct advanced research or non-degree doctoral dissertation research in the United States.

May we request you to share this information to interested qualified applicants. The attached application
form can be photocopied. Additional competition materials may be obtained directly from the PAEF
office or can be downloaded from the PAEF website www.fulbright.org.ph. We strongly encourage
interested applicants to check our website and to download the required form.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

smeralda 8. Cunanan

Executive/Director

Enclosures.

10/F Ayala Life/FGU Center-Makati
6811 Ayala Avenue, 1226 Makati City
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